
 

 

17th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I hope you all have a safe and healthy holiday and a Happy Christmas. 

 

Thank you for all your support this term, it has been wonderful to have been able to 

run the stay and play sessions and welcome you back into the school. 

 

I hope that we will not go back into lockdown in the New Year and that school will be 

open as usual.  If things change then we will return to running ZOOM sessions every 

day.  Fingers crossed! 

 

Lydia will be going on maternity leave next term and Mohima will take over as class 

teacher in Red Room. 

Dipa will also be going on maternity leave and Ambia will be covering. 

 

School will reopen for the children on Thursday 6th January. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Sarah 

Sarah Helm 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 


